Forest County Land Conservation Committee
Public Hearing Notice

By Order of: Paul Millan, Chairman Forest County LCC

On Wednesday, June 4th, 2014 a Public Hearing will be held at 5:00 p.m. in room 107 of the Forest County Courthouse to adopt a fee schedule for the Forest County Non-Metallic Mining Program.  Both written and oral testimony will be entered into the record and considered when making a decision.  Original materials may be viewed in the Forest County Land and Water Resources Department or obtained by requesting a copy by mail at 200 East Madison Street, Crandon, WI. 54520 or e-mail at lcc@co.forest.wi.us.  A regular meeting of the Committee will follow. 
Prior to this hearing, notice was given to the public by posting of notice on the west and east entrance door of the Forest County Courthouse and the media was notified on May 9th, 2014.  Notice was also posted on the web the same day.  Every effort will be made to reasonably accommodate persons with special needs. Please contact this office at 715-478-1387 to address your concerns. 

Signed: by Pam LaBine, Forest County Land and Water Resources Administrator

